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18 January 2022 
 
Dear applicant 
 
Thank you for considering Stellenbosch University (SU) as your university of choice.  
 
Our records reflect that you have accepted a conditional offer to study at SU during the 2022 academic year.  
 
Kindly note that applicants who completed the National Senior Certificate (NSC), the Independent Examinations 
Board (IEB) and the South African Comprehensive Assessment Institute (SACAI) examinations will receive a final 
admission confirmation between 22-23 January 2022. You will have five (5) days to accept this offer on the 
Applicant Portal.  
 
Applicants with results from other examination bodies are urged to submit a certified copy of their final results as 
soon as it is released in order for SU to process and consider them for admission. 
 

• South Africans with foreign school qualifications are requested to send a certified copy of their final 
results to Ms Chantal Grove-Le Guillou at chantalg@sun.ac.za.  

 
• International undergraduate applicants are requested to send a certified copy of their final results 

to Stellenbosch University International at suiundergrads@sun.ac.za.  
 
We wish you all the best for the final stage and look forward to welcoming you to our university.  
 
If you have any questions or require assistance, you are welcome to contact our Client Services at info@sun.ac.za 
or 021 808 9111. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Dr Ronel Retief 
Registrar 
Stellenbosch University 
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